Union calls for more full-time jobs in health and
social care
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Public services union FOA has called on municipalities to address the employment
shortage in health and social care by offering more full-time jobs. The union has
published figures indicating that only 20% of jobs offered in the sector last year
were full-time despite the increased demands and despite around 20% of FOA
members wanting to work longer hours. The union believes that employers prefer
the flexibility of employing two part-time workers rather than one full timer.
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